EARTHSEARCH SOIL CONSULTING, LLC

2060 Mallory Ln.
Suite 130-306
Frauklin, TN 37067
(615)210-5523

10731787

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to verify that a preliminary soil evaluation was performed on a large acreage tract off Bear Creek Rd. in
Wiltiamson Co. The soil on this tract was evaluated for subsurface sewage disposal possibilities. Six large avens of
suitable soil where located on the property. The soil was identitied as the Hawthorn-Delirose series with an
estimated absorption rate of 45-60 ninutes per inch, Each area appeared to be at least 15,000 sq. fi.+. Depending on
fina! soil mapping results, each area should be adequate for a four to five bedroom septic disposal area. The
approximate areas are shown on the satellito image provided and are marked with orange survey ribbon onsite,
These findings arc based on a preliminary evaluation only. Extra high intensity soil mapping, property line
and easement locations will be required for final approvals, Only the Williamson County Department of
Scewage Disposal has the authority to determine the number of bedrooms and system approvals. For any
questions please contact me at 615-210-5523,

Sineerely,

J. Michael Haarbauer




